Subject: Re: Trying out a photo link
Posted by Garland on Thu, 01 Jan 2004 23:34.:25 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Bill, The next meeting is supposed to be at Steve Culton's just south of Harford, Conn. this
month(January). Hope to see you there. Check out the Bottlehead Forum for particulars; soon to
be posted, I'd wager.Garland
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